
Term 6:  Week 1

Big Question:  What makes us unique?
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A big well done to the Year 3 and 4 children that went to Hill End last week. It has been lovely to catch up on all their adventures and we are 

thrilled that they had such a great time away.  A big thank you to Mr Street, Miss Bowdery and Mrs Fitzmaurice for their support in making this 

residential happen.  

We have had a wonderful week of sport and are so proud of all the children. The children have taken part in rugby, hockey, dance, football and 

martial art taster sessions and have demonstrated excellent sporting skills. Can I say a huge thank you to Mrs Whiskerd for organizing such a 

fabulous week for the children. They have loved it! It was so lovely to see so many of you on Sports Day; what a great day we had ☺

Thank you for all your ongoing support, 

With best wishes,

The Gagle Brook Team

Snack time
A little reminder to ensure children 
are bringing healthy snacks for 
playtimes. Some ideas are:

Fruit
Vegetables
Crackers
Cheese
Yoghurt
Breadsticks

Please remember we are a nut free 
school. 
Reception – Y2 will receive government 

funded snacks each day.

Sports Awards

Willow House are our overall winners of Sports Day 

with over 1000 house points!

A big well done to everyone for an amazing week.  Class 

awards have gone to:

Parking Reminder                

It is important that we are 

considerate to our local 

community and the 

residents of Elmsbrook 

when parking during drop 

off and collection times. 

Please avoid dropped 

curbs, driveways and 

private parking areas and 

park safely. Thank you,

N Jax

R Nina

Y1 Brooke B

Y2 Jessica

Y3 Reuben

Y4 Roman

Y5 Grace

Nest Hunter
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House Points

Term 6  Week 2 winner:  Willow

Term 6 Week 3 winner: Oak 

Achieve Awards

Week 2

Week 3

Attendance Award
Week 2 Turtles (Nursery)

Week 3 Hedgehogs (Year 2)

N Delilah

R Nandi

Y1 Jacob

Y2 Ava DP

Y3 Leo

Y4 Holly

Y5 Lily

Nest Grace

N Honor

R Ada

Y1 Brooke R

Y2 Oliver

Y3 Theo

Y4 Marcel

Y5 Dolly

Nest Iona



TikTok has become one of the most popular social media

platforms, known for its fast-paced videos and the ability to

search for and visually explore content from around the world.

Among its many features, the introduction of TikTok Shop has

allowed users to purchase products directly through the app.

Find out more about TikTok Shop, and how to stay safe when

using SIC’s latest blog:

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/what-is-tiktok-shop-staying-

safe-when-buying-online

If you would like more online 

safety help or advise, please visit 

the ‘Online Safety’ top tab on 

our website: 

https://www.southwoldschool.org/ab

out-us/school-information/online-

safety

My child is gaming with strangers – what should I 

do?

SID aim to answer some of the questions most frequently asked

by parents and carers about helping their children navigate the

internet advice about gaming and chat within games.

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/my-child-is-gaming-with-strangers-

what-should-i-do

How do you stay safe on the TikTok Shop?

Some tips about technology from NOS…

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/what-is-tiktok-shop-staying-safe-when-buying-online
https://www.southwoldschool.org/about-us/school-information/online-safety
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/my-child-is-gaming-with-strangers-what-should-i-do
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